Hello!
Thank you for being part of the first annual Family Day in the Park.

This collaborative community event will be scheduled for the last day of school, in Cd’A City Park each spring. Mark your
calendars for next year and plan to attend!

BE SURE TO FILL OUT THE ENCLOSED FEEDBACK NOTE TO HELP US GROW THE EVENT IN A POSITIVE WAY!
Drop it by the on site “office”. Feel free to email suggestions as well.

We are extremely grateful for your participation, support and cooperation in putting on this Ha- uge! event. Our Gratitude
Banner is dedicated to all of you!

Enclosed are materials for you to hang your own “Gratitude Banner” at your booth.
Instructions:

Write in Black a brief item you and/or your organization are grateful for.

Attach each piece of paper with two of the enclosed clothespins to the enclosed twine.

Hang from table, tent, display board or other.

Return items to “Pin Drop” bucket upon leaving would be appreciated (located at office)

Also enclosed please find a free coupon for a soda or water as a token of our appreciation for your volunteers.
Redeemable at the Gazebo Bar.

Big Hugs... Kiki and Shelly

p.s. Cycle Cab Cd’A (work for tips!) will be running until 7:30 if you need a lift back to your vehicles






